Subject: Thanks for joining us! (Monday after tailgate)
Audience: Those that attended

Dear INSERT NAME,

Thank you for attending last weekend's Gator Nation Tailgate. Your membership with the UFAA and participation in events like this one is valuable to our mission of providing connection with Gators and The Gator Nation®.

Emerson Alumni Hall is open before every home football game for the Gator Nation Tailgates. As a reminder, next weekend is Homecoming, so be sure to join us at 11:30 am on Saturday, October 7 when we cheer on the Gators to BEAT LSU. Remember, this tailgate is open to all Gator fans, so bring your friends and family with you! 

Don’t forget, we are currently taking reservations for the UFAA Bus Trip to the Florida vs. Georgia game in Jacksonville. Reserve your spot now before the buses fill up! https://connect.ufalumni.ufl.edu/events/event-description?CalendarEventKey=d65fe8f9-09be-4548-8c9b-9a88c99b4bcd&Home=%2fevents%2fcalendar
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